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Peck Flannery Gream Warren Inc.
112 North Main St.

Elizabethtown, Kentucky 42701

Phone: 270-765-2147

Fax: 270-765-2148




Email: lgream@pfgw.org

Website: www.pfgw.net
January 9. 2007
Ms. Nannette Johnston

Hardin County Board of Education

65 W.A. Jenkins Rd.

Elizabethtown, KY 42701








RE:
Hardin County Schools










(Report of Projects in Progress)

Dear Nannette:

Please consider the following as a report of projects which our firm is presently providing Architecture/Engineering services.   There are no action items to be submitted for board review/approval this month.   



1. CREEKSIDE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL:
Site Work Bid Package “A” (Phillips Brothers Construction):     Work not presently complete under this contract consists of; completion of grading and seeding (and grass growth).

 2.  RINEYVILLE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL:
Building Bid Package “A” (Whittenberg Construction):  This project is progressing smoothly, mild winter weather has allowed progress not normally expected this time of the year.  Charlie Jones will give a construction status report in the January 18th board meeting.

Kitchen Equipment Bid Package “B”:   Approval to bid this project has been received from Department of Education.  Present plans are to bid this project in early March and to present bids to the Hardin County School Board in their regular March 2007 meeting.



3. FACILITIES SURVEY:
It is my understanding that our portion of this project is complete unless there is additional changes/request from Department of Education.  

4. CEDARHILL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL:

We are presently working on design development/construction documents for this project.

5.  NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL RE-ROOF OF WEIGHT TRAINING FACILITY:
Approval to bid this project has been received from Department of Education. Present plans are to bid this project in early February and to present bids to the Hardin County School Board in their regular February 2007 meeting.

6. NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL RENOVATIONS:

A programming meeting has been scheduled for Thursday, January 11. 


If you should have any questions or should you need additional information please give me a call.

Sincerely,

[image: image1.jpg]



Larry Gream

c:  
Gary Milby

         David Wyatt
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